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Jake Clay

From: Jake Clay
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 9:51 AM
To: Hohertz, Doris
Cc: Zine, Natalie; Berkhout, Keith
Subject: RE: Anamite Solar Use of S Randall Road and Bowes Road

Good Morning Doris – and thank you for confirming this route is acceptable. None of the construction loads are 
anticipated to be over 80,000 pounds, and therefore I believe this will be the construction route for Anamite Solar, 
LLC 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Jake 
 
Jake Clay | 313-207-9207 | clay@cultivate-power.com 
 

From: Hohertz, Doris <HohertzDoris@co.kane.il.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 8:58 AM 
To: Jake Clay <clay@cultivate-power.com> 
Cc: Zine, Natalie <ZineNatalie@KaneCountyIL.gov>; Berkhout, Keith <BerkhoutKeith@KaneCountyIL.gov> 
Subject: RE: Anamite Solar Use of S Randall Road and Bowes Road 
 
Hello Jake –  
Thank you for reaching out to KDOT regarding your route to the proposed Solar Facility at the SW corner of Bowes Rd 
(Co Hwy 17) and Nolan Rd. A culvert (Structure # 045-3047) over Fitchie Creek located approximately ¼ mile east of 
Nolan Rd is rated for Legal Loads Only (LLO). Legal loads are below 80,000 lbs. Vehicles that are 80,000 lbs or more 
cannot cross this culvert. If any of your construcƟon vehicles are over this weight limit an alternate route is required.  
 
KDOT issues Over-Size/Over-Weight (OS/OW) permits for County Highways and Township roadways. These permits are 
issued using the Oxcart website for permits.  
 
If you have addiƟonal quesƟons, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
Thank you, Doris Hohertz, P.E. 
 
 

From: Jake Clay <clay@cultivate-power.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 12:36 PM 
To: Hohertz, Doris <HohertzDoris@co.kane.il.us> 
Subject: EX: Anamite Solar Use of S Randall Road and Bowes Road 
 
Hi Doris – I am reaching out for informal confirmation that the Anamite Solar can use S Randall Road and Bowes 
Road for delivery of construction materials when it begins construction. This is just a preliminary approval for the 
purposes of submitting the special use application. The picture below show the proposed route.  
 
Thank you, 
Jake 
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Jake Clay 
 

(c) 313.207.9207  
clay@cultivate-power.com 

  

  

 

 

 
 


